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Polar Climate: 
the long and the short of it 

 

Monday 16th October at 7.30pm 
Wilbrahams’ Memorial Hall 

                                              
For info contact: wilbrahamseg@gmail.com 

                                                                                                                            

  

 

The Wilbrahams’ Environment Group 
were so pleased at the response to last year’s talk by 

Dr Robert Mulvaney of the British Antarctic Survey, 
they’ve invited Robert back for an update.  

If you missed it last time, don’t worry, as he will be 
explaining all about the deep ice drilling still taking  

place, and the very long climate changes now  
understood because of this important work.  

He will also be shedding some light 
on life in the field, as well as highlighting the more 

modern climate changes we’re seeing today – in particular, 
recent changes seen at the North and South poles. 

It's going to be a fascinating evening! 
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